
"Uzbekistan Airways" JSC informs about the
cancellation of flights to Aktau

2022 5 January

Due to the closure of Aktau international airport for receiving and issuing
international flights, regular flights of Uzbekistan Airways HY-9725/9726, which were
scheduled for January 5, 2022 on Urgench - Aktau - Urgench route, have been
canceled.

The days of flights on this route will be announced additionally.

Passengers of canceled flights for January 5 to Aktau have the right to a refund of
the full cost of the ticket at the place of purchase or free rebooking for any free date
after the resumption of flights.

Thank you for understanding.
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